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February 17, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague:  
 
On Tuesday, March 16, 2010, Harold Koh, Legal Adviser, U.S. Department of 
State will share his views on “The Role of Law in the Obama Administration’s 
National Security Policy,” at our Standing Committee on Law and National 
Security breakfast program.  The breakfast will be held at the University Club, 
1135 16th Street, NW in Washington and will begin at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Former Dean of Yale Law School, Mr. Koh is one of the country’s leading experts 
on public and private international law, national security law and human rights.  
He and his team of lawyers are responsible for advising the Secretary of State, the 
White House and other government departments on the scope of domestic and 
international law matters affecting US foreign relations.  
 
The charge for this breakfast is $25.00.  Reservations must be made in advance.  
Checks made payable to “ABA” may be enclosed with the response form and 
returned by March 12. If you are bringing guests, please note their names on the 
card. In the event you need to cancel your reservation, a refund will be made 
provided notice of cancellation is received in our office by March 12.   There is no 
charge for members of the press.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at our next breakfast program on Tuesday, March 
16.     
      
     Sincerely, 
      

         
     Harvey Rishikof  
      Chair   
 
 


